
 CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

The Church office is open Monday-Thursday, 9:00-4:00 

Friday 9:00-2:30 

(Closed 1/2 hour for lunch) 

Ministers: All Members of GLC 

Elaine Smith, Matt Wheeler & Joey Falch, Pianists 

Amy Jorczak, Office Administrator 

Dirk Jensen, Pastor 

Pastor Dirk’s Office Hours: 

8:00am-12:00pm, Monday-Thursday 

Other times by appointment 

Email: pastor@gracelutheran-hayward.org 

Pastor Dirk’s Cell Phone: (208) 216-9061  

The GLC Office telephone # is 715-934-2772. 
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We pray for our Missionaries in South Sudan— William, Stephan & Martha. 

Health concerns:  Bill Schleusner, Patsy Bateson & family (loss of nephew), 

Lois Lund, Skinny Roehl, Jim Thoreson, Cheryl (Turnbull) Hills, Rosie 

Anderson, Jim Ahrens, Marilyn Goehring, Christine, Sharron Probyn, Jodi 

Waggoner,  Leslie Steidl,  Bev Overmyer, Mary Ann Sebek, Ryan Sebek, Don 

Milne, Dee Dee Goodnow, Norma Enerson, Herb Kieffer 

**If you would like to be taken off of the prayer list, please let the office know.** 

Dear Friends, here are our figures from the beginning of the new fiscal 
year.    

Based on our giving history and budget, 
 

Budgeted amount  $80,510 

Total rec’d since July 1               $80,492 

Total Expenses to date  $84,136 

WORSHIP VOLUNTEERS FOR November 13, 2022 
 

 

Worship Coordinator—Lynn Syverson 

9:00 a.m. 

Greeters—Jim & Ginny Denman 

Ushers—Chris Larsen & Randy Pachal 

Reader—Lynn Syverson 

Communion Ministers—Sharon Turnbull, Shari & Gary 
Nathan 

Altar Guild—Donna Yackel 

Fellowship Treats & Coffee—Irma Gesche & Cheryl Larsen 

Offering Counters—Bill Schleusner & Chris Larsen 

Mission Outreach Funds 

Each month,  our Mission Outreach Committee Donates 10% of our 

Tithes & Offerings back into the community to support local and 

regional organizations.  These are our donations with our September 

giving: 

1. New Life Resource Center    $300 

2. Northwoods Community Food Shelf (forklift)  $200 

3. Institute of Lutheran Theology   $200 

4. Stone Lake Food Shelf    $200 

5. Samaritan’s Purse (Shoeboxes)   $400 

6. New Reflections Center of Hope   $300 

7. Northwest Connections Family Resources  $200 

There is a sign-up sheet in the 

back of the church, for volunteers 

to shovel snow this winter.  Please 

choose a 

week and 

sign-up to 

help us out! 

Shoebox time is coming to a close 

for another year.  If you took a 

shoebox, please be sure to return 

it NO later than 

NEXT SUNDAY, 

November 20. 
 

The GLOW children 

packed 50 shoeboxes and added 

them to the collection we have in 

the front of the church.  
The Spider Lake Food Bank is looking 

for volunteers to help 

them on Wednesdays 

and Fridays. For more 

information, please call 

Bill at 715-699-4449. 

 

Our food collection basket has been 

taken to the food shelf one last time and 

it put away for the winter.  After this, 

additional donations should be dropped 

off directly at the food shelf. 

Attention all Middle & High School 

Students—we will be starting a youth 

group for all kids in middle & high 

school.  Our next meeting will be 

Sunday, November 27th, from 6-8pm.  

Please Join us!! 
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